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As a concerned citizen, I strongly support making in-person voting on Election Day 

the standard method for conducting elections. It ensures a clear, unified process that 

fosters trust and transparency. Showing up in person to cast a ballot is a time-

honored tradition that strengthens community engagement and minimizes confusion 

or doubts about the integrity of the results. This straightforward approach respects 

the democratic process and keeps it accessible to all who value their voice. 


